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10 February 2020 

 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

Kinder-Year 1-Year 2 ANNUAL EXCURSION 
 

The annual K-1-2 excursion will be held this year on Wednesday 27 May 2020.  Students will 
attend a performance of “The 91 Storey Treehouse”at the Wagga Wagga Civic Theatre and visit 
the Wagga Wagga Botanical Gardens Zoo and miniature Train.  
 
This excursion support units of work in Creative and Practical Arts (CPA) and English. 
 
Transportation to and from Wagga Wagga will be by Martins Albury.  The anticipated cost of this 
excursion is $40.00.  The bus will leave school at 8:30am and arrive back at school before 
3.15pm.  There will be two teachers and two support staff attending this excursion. Students will 
need to wear full school uniform including their school hat and bring their recess, lunch, drinks and 
coat (if it is cool – preferably navy blue).  The permission note below must be returned with your 
child’s money by Friday 27 March 2020. 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Pam Leov 
EXCURSION COORDINATOR 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
My son/daughter  _________________________________ in class _____________ will / will not be 
attending the K-1-2 2020 Excursion to Wagga Wagga on Wednesday 27 May 2020. 
 
I enclose $40.00 (delete if not attending). 
 
Special needs of my child, which you should be aware (eg allergies, medication, etc) _________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

To the best of my knowledge, he/she has no medical condition, disability or injury, which put him/her at risk 

in participating in the sport activity. 

 
In the event of illness or injury, I authorise the seeking of such medical assistance on my behalf that my 
child may require. 
 

 
 
Name:  _________________________     Signature: _____________________     Date:  ____________ 
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